General Information Newsletter October 2024



MESSAGE FROM MRS AYRES

We have had a great start to the academic year with lots of exciting trips and visitors already visiting our school.

Now that the cold weather is drawing in, please can we ensure children have a coat in school.

We have started a new PSHE scheme at Seaford Primary School called 'Let's Talk'. Part of the programme includes delivering teaching about careers. We will be asking for volunteers to come into school to share with year groups their experiences in specific careers.

IMPORTANT DATES

Dates for your diary for October

Monday 7th – Harvest Celebration Assemblies

Tuesday 8th - Year 6 Trip to Plumpton

Monday 14th – Lobsters Class going to Morrisons, Seaford

Tuesday 15th – Photographers in for Individual Photos

Wednesday 16th - Save a Life - St Johns Ambulance Online

Thursday 17th – Octopuses Class going to Morrisons, Seaford

Friday 18th - Inclusion Coffee Morning

Tuesday 22nd – Books at Breakfast 8:15-8:45 **Wednesday 23rd –** Year 3 Trip to Science Centre

Friday 25th - Last Day of Term 1

Monday 4th November - First Day of Term 2

BLACK HISTORY MONTH

Mrs. Ayres has delivered assemblies to the children about Black History Month. The children will be finding out more about this in class.



HARVEST FESTIVAL

We will be celebrating our Harvest Festival this year on Monday 7th October. The children will be having special Harvest assemblies in the morning. We would like to invite the children to bring in Harvest gifts which will this year be supporting our local community through the Foodbank. If you are able, we would be very grateful for donations of long-life produce such as tins and packets. Please bring these into school on the morning of Monday 7th October. We will be collecting these at the front of the school as the children enter in the morning. Thank you in advance for your generous support and we look forward to supporting our local community as part of our Harvest celebrations.

